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From:
To: dentalboardconsultation
Subject: Scope of practice
Date: Saturday, 25 May 2013 2:07:11 PM


Dear Sir/Madam
 
I have read the proposed changes to the scope of practice which basically allows dental
hygienist  have the same scope as practice of dentist. In my humble opinion this
suggestion is a danger to public safety. Hygienist or therapist never get the same
education as dentists and this will make them much less safe and efficient in treating
patient.
 
I oppose firmly to this suggestion.
 
Dr Sepehr Tabatabaee
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